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April 13, 2016

Ms. Lynette Muise

PO Box 60, 9267 Highway 1
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Dear Ms. Muise,
RE: IRVING OIL SITE IN METEGHAN, NOVA SCOTIA

Thank you for your patience and continued dialogue regarding the future of the Irving Oil site on
Highway 1, Meteghan, Nova Scotia. Irving Oil has proudly served customers in Nova Scotia for almost 90
years. Throughout this time, we have seen many changes in our markets and in the needs of our valued
customers. We have always made every effort to meet and exceed those needs.

In recent months, concern regarding our former retail location in Meteghan has been expressed.
We remain committed to the removal of the structure and site clean-up at this location. As we have
discussed, our intention is to complete this work this spring. In particular, we hope to salvage some
material in the coming weeks and then make every effort to complete the demolition by June 4", 2016.

Our Company remains rooted in Atlantic Canada and committed to our neighbours; providing
quality products and services to the entire region. We appreciate your understanding as we work to
resolve this issue. Please feel free to contact me to discuss further as required.

Sincerely,

Mike MacMichael

Operations Manager, Nova Scotia
Irving Oil

Ph: 506-465-3098

Email: mike.macmicheal@irvingoil.com

CC: Graham Little, Government Relations Specialist, Irving Qil




